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Harbour Dues & Insurance 
 

A reminder to local boat owners that compound dues for the year 2025-2026 
can now be applied for. All local boat owners must ensure these are up to date 
and that valid insurance documents are provided. 
 
To maintain a safe and compliant harbour, all boat owners must upload a copy 
of their valid insurance documents. This can be done via 
https://www.orkneyharbours.com/documents/compound-harbour-dues or by 
contacting Orkney Harbours on 01856 873636 for assistance.  
 
Ensuring your documents are uploaded helps protect all harbour users and 
keeps records up to date. Please note that failure to provide valid insurance 
may result in restrictions on harbour use. 
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